
UK MOBILITY 

19th -25th January 2020 

 

Upon the communication with all the partners the first mobility to the UK was fixed according to the 

most available time for all the partner countries and the dates of the other mobilities were decided 

upon the consensus of all the partners in November. However due to the visa procedures Turkish 

teams were unable to get ready for the mobility in November. Other teams Poland and Spain also 

accepted to attend the first mobility in January as their budget was transffered to their accounts late 

to travel in November.  

In contrary to mentioned partners Icelandic team had already bought the tickets for the mobility and 

unable to change their tickets in any other time. Icelandic team preferred to be in the UK in November. 

Our coordinator had to apply the same programme for the different partners.  

The implementation plan that was described in the application form had been followed up to that 

time.In the first mobility  all the tasks and project main field of study had been put forward by the 

coordinator.It was underlined during the coordinators’ meeting that  each partner school was 

responsible for creating the project oucomes and to promote the project locally.We had gone over the 

website and how we were going to update it according to the works carried out in partner school.In 

the meeting we decided upon the  most probable dates for the other mobilities. We decided to inform 

about the outline of the Project, its purposes and how this information gained would be used with a 

powerpoint presentation. Our coordinator wanted all of the partners to work with the group of 

students between the ages of 9-10 as to consider it would be a 2 years Project. Moreover, the group 

that we work with should be the same group for the following year. We would be seperating the group 

of students as female and male. We would be making surveys about the gender roles and gender 

conceptions that they perceive by creating some statistics.We went over the agenda of the whole 

project that our coordinator had prepared for us. 

With the consensus of all the partners the mobility to Spain would be on 02-08 March 2020, the Polish 

mobility would be 21-26 September 2020, Icelandic mobility would be on 11-17 April 2021 and the last 

mobility to Turkey would be to Yalova on 23-29 May 2021.  

In the partner school all of us had the opportunity to learn about the education system in the UK. We 

had attended some classes in different levels of classes.We experienced how the teachers carry on  the 

curriculum. As partners we learned the history, culture  and cuisine of the UK. We visited Birmingham 

Museum Of Art , Thinkthank, Birmingham Central Library. We had a walk along the Canal.  

In every mobility it was decided to make the presentation of our school and the education system all 

the participants had the new knowledge of foreign educational systems in partner countries. With the 

help of these presentations , partners would have the opportunity to develop their intercultural skills 

and knowledge about British, Spanish, Turkish and Polish culture.  

For the next mobility to Spain every partner country would prepare a presentation revealing the 

situation of gender issue in their countries. Partners would also inform about what they had done 

about the Project  in their schools till the next mobility to Spain.   

 

 


